
Questions?   Want something added?  

Let us know! 

Need help or have any questions that need 
answered immediately?   

Head to the SEGA trial website at: 

www.segatrial.com or www.segatrial.org  

Don’t forget you can always email us at: 

segatrial@uth.tmc.edu 

Happy December 

Everyone! 

Welcome to the De-

cember 2020 issue of 

the SEGA Newslet-

ter!  Hope Everyone 

is having a great holi-

day season! With this 

Newsletter, we are 

happy to announce a 

total of 121 total sub-

jects enrolled.   

As always: don’t for-

get to check the 

SEGA website at 

www.segatrial.com or 

www.segatrial.org for 

further information 

about the trial or participating sites. 

Despite all of our centers still battling the obstacles presented by the COVID-19 pandemic, TMC 

was able to enroll 4 new subjects during the month of November. Hopefully we will continue to see 

an increase in enrollment each month! 

It’s with great bittersweetness that we announce the SEGA coordinator Alexander Ambrocik will 

be leaving the SEGA Team and UTHealth organization on Friday December 5, 2020.  While we are 

sad to see him leave, we are excited to watch him grow and achieve things on his next new adven-

ture. 

With his departure, please make sure that all inquiries are sent to Ms. Allison Engstrom at Alli-

son.C.Engstrom@uth.tmc.edu.  She will be a valuable resource until the new coordinator can begin 

work.   


